Supplier Engagement Event invitation
For
004898 - NEPO Aggregates and Concrete Opportunity 
Newcastle City Council is acting as the Lead Authority on this collaborative procurement opportunity on behalf of the North East Procurement Organisation (NEPO) and its Member Authorities in the North East region.

On the 23rd November 2016, we held an Engagement event to share with the market a Procurement Opportunity for the Supply of Aggregates and Concrete.  The purpose of this event was to consult with prospective bidders whom wish to provide these goods to regional authorities and obtain their feedback on a preferred commissioning model. The event was well received by the market and feedback from the day was published on the NEPO electronic portal. There were a number of things authorities needed to consider / address which have now been completed    
We are now in a position to hold a further market engagement event to share with you our thoughts on a potential lotting structure and other key elements.

This session will be held on Tuesday 27th September, 13:30 – 16.00pm at Newcastle City Library 
Bewick room 3.
Charles Avison Building, 

33 New Bridge St West, 

Newcastle upon Tyne 

NE1 8AX
If you wish to attend the session, please book a place by contacting Heather Rothwell or Chris Rush emails listed below:

heather.rothwell@newcastle.gov.uk  and chris.rush@newcastle.gov.uk  
If you are unable to attend the session and you would still like to receive a copy of the information discussed on the day, please kindly send your request to the two officers noted above and an information pack will be sent to you following the event. 
When your place is booked, we will send a confirmation email and further information prior to the event.
Look forward to seeing you on the day 

Kind Regards 

Rhonda Eagle

Collaborative Procurement Manager
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